Annette Rude

From: Annette Rude [annette.rude.d22@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 2:55 PM

To: 'dnjearles35@embargmail.com’; Jeannette Earles (dnjearles35@embargmail.com)
Subject: Masters - FTH email bouncing message

[Wed, 14 Oct 2020 10:03:11 UTC, FreeToastHost System Warning]

Emails sent to the primary email address [ dnjearles35@embargmail.com ] for Member Jeannette Earles-ACG CL have
bounced too many times and exceeded the FreeToastHost limit for bounces.

This automatically generated message is to notify you that this email address ***has been removed*** from the
FreeToastHost database to prevent it from causing further bounces.

Repeatedly attempting to send emails to invalid, non-working email addresses hurts the overall email reputation of the
FreeToastHost system and will not be tolerated.

Please ensure that valid, functioning email addresses are in use to prevent further actions of this nature in the future.

If you have any questions about this warning, please visit https://support.toastmastersclubs.org




